
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Pan, Deannadpan@postandcourier.com
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/22/2016 5:21:22 PM
Subject: Re: Seeking Comment Re: Letter from Christian Colleges

Here you go Deanna. 

Quote from Governor Nikki Haley, "I appreciate hearing from the leaders of our state’s Christian 
universities. South Carolina has a proud tradition of upholding religious freedom. I look forward to 
working with the universities to make sure we continue to honor that tradition.”

On Aug 22, 2016, at 5:09 PM, Pan, Deanna <dpan@postandcourier.com> wrote:


Hi Chaney,
 
My name is Deanna Pan; I’m a reporter from the Post and Courier. I’m working on a story about an open letter 
addressed to Gov. Haley from the presidents of seven Christian colleges, asking her to stand up for their 
religious freedom, and I need a comment from the governor’s office. Could you please send me a statement? I 
would appreciate it.
 
Thank you,
 
Deanna
 
Deanna Pan
Enterprise Education Reporter
The Post and Courier
www.postandcourier.com
Office: 843-937-5764  Cell: 513-378-2713
E: dpan@postandcourier.com
Follow @DDPan
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